
From: Jillian Roos-Markowitz   

Date: 13 July, 2013 10:45:29 AM EDT 

To: Tyler Fleming 

Subject: Proposed  changes to OBSI's terms of reference 

Mr Fleming. 

 

I fully support the comments of the submission by Mr Ken Kevenko of Kenmar and Associates. 

These proposed amendments are not good for the elderly and retirees of whom I am one. 

I have always understood OBSI guards the interest of the common man. 

 

Permission to publish on the OBSI website guaranteed.          Sincerely Jillian Roos -Markowitz 

 

Jillian 

Sent from my iPad 

 


